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Summary 

This cover report accompanies the presentation slide deck:  
 
Understanding why GP access (physical appointments) continues to be a barrier for 
patients and developing solutions for improvements to access  
 

 
 
Recommendations: 
 
The Health and Adults Scrutiny Sub-Committee is recommended to:  
 

1. Review the accompanying presentation in order to inform discussion for 
the Health and Adults Scrutiny Sub-Committee meeting.  

 
 

 
 
 


